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14th October 2018 + 28th Sunday in Ordinary Time, Year B + Weekdays year II 
Parish Priest Fr Mark Moran, Priest in Residence Fr Patsy Foley 

Brompton Road, Southport PR8 6AS, Tel. 01704 532613 

This Week… 
Readings this Sunday 
First reading: Wisdom 7:7-11 
 

Responsorial Psalm: Psalm 89:12-17 

Fill us with your love that we may 

rejoice. 
 

Second reading: Hebrews 4:12-13 
 

Gospel acclamation: 

Alleluia, Alleluia! 

How happy the poor in spirit; 

theirs is the kingdom of heaven 

Alleluia! 
 

Gospel:  Mark 10:17-30 
 

Communion Antiphon: 

When the Lord appears, we shall be like 

him, for we shall see him as he is  
 

Children’s Liturgy  9.30am Mass 
 

Collections 
Offertory Collection: £733.48 
CAFOD: £249.000 
Restoration fund: £190 
 

The Retiring Collection  

The retiring collection will be taken once a 

month at all Masses for the Friends of Holy 

Family. This is a small group of people who 

look after those of our community who are in 

most need. 
 

This week's flowers: The altar flowers 

this week have been donated to 

celebrate Golden Wedding.  
 

Please see Tess Newton, or post an 

envelope in the presbytery door clearly 

stating your intention, if you want to 

dedicate flowers for the altar. 

 

Masses this week:  

Saturday 13th October 6pm – Robert Harriman 

Sunday 14th October 9.30am – Bernard & Jenny McMorrow 

Sunday 14th October 11am – Willie McKeown 
 

Tuesday 16th October 9.30am – Marion Berry 

Wednesday 17th October 9.30am – Marie Coffey 

Thursday 18th October 9.30am – Charlie Simpson 

Friday 19th October 9.30am – Mary & Ron Halliwell 
 

Next weekend 29th Sunday Ordinary Time 

Saturday 20th October 6pm – Deceased Relatives of the  

                                                      Hodgson Family 

Sunday 21st October 9.30am – Ann Murray 

Sunday 21st October 11am – Angela Baker 
 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament: 

Tuesday to Friday from the end of Mass to 12noon.   

All Welcome! 
 

Mass Intentions: These can now be Gift Aided. Please use 

one of the envelopes at the back of church and write your 

offertory envelope number on it, together with the intention, 

then hand in to the sacristy. 
  

We pray for our sick: Father Mark, Paul Mahoney, Jimmy 

Hubbard, Ian Gardner, Cecilia Walsh, Michael O’Neill, John 

Clarke, Eric Almond, John Billington and Bill L.  
 

The lately dead: Sandra Culshaw 
 

Anniversaries  

William Fredrick Joseph Brookfield, Joseph Henry Bartlett, 
Rosanna Frances Sludds, Vera Walton, Maria Marshall, 
Teresa Hunter Butler, Margaret Doreen Helen Rimmer, 
Christina Theresa Furlong, Mary Manning, Billy Burrell, 
Catherine Ellen Milford, Mary Rose Halliwell 
 

To be included on the sick list please write down names and post 

them in the presbytery letter box or email 

johnkgreenwood@talktalk.net  Please make the person aware, as 

they may not want their name published. 

mailto:johnkgreenwood@talktalk.net


Invitation – On Sunday 14th October, after the 11am Mass, there will be a meeting for all the 

children who will be receiving their First Holy Communion this year together with their 

families and catechists.  All will be welcome. 
 

Quiz night!   

Please come and bring a team. Saturday 17th November, 7.30pm in the parish hall.  Entry by donation 

(suggestion of £10 per table).  Bring your own drinks and snacks.  All funds raised for the Sefton Coach 

7 Lourdes pilgrimage 2019.  Let us know if you can come.                               Deborah and Adrian Cannell 
 

Sunday 28th October  

Coffees, teas and cakes after the 11am Mass.  Come and see photos of the 2018 Lourdes Youth 

pilgrimage.  All donations welcome for the 2019 pilgrimage 
 

The next Bacon Butty Sunday is after the 9.30am Mass on November 4th. 
 

The Ladies' 'Singing for Fun' choir will not take place on Tuesday October 23rd because it is half term. 

We will begin again on Tuesday October 30th at 7pm in the Hall.  New singers welcome. 
 

Parish Safeguarding Audit-Recheck 

The recent audit returns from Holy Family Parish have been cross referenced with details on file and a 

number of volunteers (26) have been identified who are required to undergo a DBS (Disclosure and 

Barring Service) re-check.  Margaret Boneham will be giving out the appropriate forms and those 

involved are asked to complete these and supply relevant documents to her by October 31st.  Many 

thanks.  Any queries to Margaret on tel. 537094  
 

Restoration of the Brass on the Sanctuary 

We are currently restoring the brass on our sanctuary.  It is hoped that when we gather to celebrate 

Christmas we can appreciate the sanctuary as it was intended when all these items were purchased many 

years ago.   Thank you for your generosity in supporting this work. 
 

Bring and Buy Sale – The Ladies Group will hold a ‘Bring and Buy’ sale on Wednesday 17th October, in the 

hall from 2pm to 4pm.  All proceeds will go to the Air Ambulance. 

 

Over the weekend of 20th and 21st October the archdiocese will begin the next stage of our 

Synod journey as Synod Sunday is celebrated around the archdiocese. 

 

Pause for Hope  - The  annual service for people living with cancer and their families takes place this year at the 

Metropolitan Cathedral on Sunday 28th October at 3pm. 
 

 

Pope Francis Prayer intention for October: Evangelization – The Mission of Religious 

That consecrated religious men and women may bestir themselves, and be present among 

the poor, the marginalized, and those who have no voice. 
 

 

In hospital? For Holy Communion and all non-urgent pastoral care please call St Joseph's 01704 568313 or 

ask the ward staff to contact the Catholic chaplain on the above number.  

For emergencies ask the ward staff to contact the priest on call.  

You have to request a visit so we can see you when in hospital 
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